
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff     Term:   Summer 2019         Whole School Topic: The Living Rainforest 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term in English some of the children 

have been looking at interactive stories on 

the whiteboard. They have been pressing 

the board to see more of the story and 

reacting to the different events that 

happen in the story. The other children 

have been looking at ditty books. In these 

books the children learnt how to find the 

title, follow along with the speed sounds 

and use their phonics to sound out words. 

The children also learnt how to use their 

finger to follow the words as the story was 

read.  

 

In maths we have been focusing on 

position. Some of the children have been 

learning about the words: in, on and 

under. They have been practicing 

following instructions from an adult using 

those words. Other children have been 

learning about the words: in front, next to, 

behind and between. They were listening 

to an adult using these words to tell them 

where to put their animal. The children also 

used these words to tell their friends where 

to put their animal.  

 

Life lessons this term has been all about 

money. The children learnt about the 

colours of the coins, sorted them into 

groups and then looked at the numbers on 

the coins that tell us what they are. We 

then set up a role play shop and the 

children practised taking the purse to the 

shop, choosing a piece of food to buy and 

then listening to the adult saying which 

coloured coin they needed to give.  

 

A very busy but super term.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
For our end of year trip Cardiff class went to 

Thatcham lakes to play in the park and have a 

picnic. Everyone had a fabulous time and all 

the adults were so proud of all the children. 

They listened to instructions, knew how to keep 

themselves safe and sat beautifully at the 

picnic table for lunch. A perfect way to finish 

the year. 

 

Wednesday 24th July  – Last day of term  

Wednesday 4th September – first day of term  

 


